
SUSTAINABILITY REPORT 2025 

 

We bought 6 mountain bikes as we encourage our guests, other tourist and visitors to 

use more sustainable modes of transport. In 2020 we offered guests who stayed with 

us for minimum of 2 nights free use of our bikes for 4 hours. The use of the bikes was 

at least 40% higher than in 2019. We also bought e-bikes, so people can go long 

distances without creating carbon emmissions.  

In 2023, we have replaced standard cleaners with ecological ones. We return 

packaging to the provider. This ensures a smaller amount of waste. 

IN 2023, WE ADDED 

LOCAL APPLE JUICE, EGGS AND PICKLES  

WE STILL OFFER UP TO 

  60% 

OF LOCAL PRODUCTS FOR BREAKFAST. 

We purchase food and cleaners in returnable packaging.  

In 2024, we started donating paper, monthly, to a local animal 

shelter.  

Bed linen and other laundry is still washed at a local company. 

We have replaced plastic laundry bags with cloth bags made from scrap sheets. 

 

We have acquired a label Cyclist and hiker friendly   

accommodation. 

 
 

                                       

 


